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Hello.  We are Dylan and Rose from the previous School Council for the second half of the last school year. We usually met every other Tuesday to discuss school issues which we then communicated to our Class Councils.  We had input, via Mrs Chilton, into staff meetings and Governor meetings. We communicated with parents via newsletters. Parents, Governors and teachers could consult pupils through us.  
Dylan: “I represented Year 4 last term. I liked being on the School Council.“ 
Rose:  “I represented Year 3 and helped with the display work.  We made sure that every class has a copy of the Minutes from our meetings and that a copy was displayed on the corridor display.  Mrs Chilton also put our Agenda and Minutes on the display board outside.  I think it was fun, and my dad was very proud of me.” 
Ollie represented Year 6, and was our Chairperson: “I liked being involved in school life.” 
Alice represented Year 5, and was our secretary. 
Also in School Council: Jago represented Reception:  “I was happy to be in School Council because I liked asking questions at the end of our meetings.”
Rosie represented Year1: “I liked doing the meetings.”
Jack represented Year 2: “I enjoyed sorting out the playground equipment.”

While we were School Council, we:
· Shared feedback from the PCC meeting
· Discussed the importance for toilet flushing across the school
· Helped arrange fund raising for Red Nose Day
· Helped to sell wristbands for The Day for Change
· Helped to arrange playground equipment for Yr 6
· Helped to organise the storage of playground equipment each playtime on a rota basis
· Helped in the interview process for a new teacher
· Helped to prepare resources for, and helped to run our School Council stall at the Summer Fete

